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Thursday, April 27, 2023 

Mr. Kiyoshi Takahama 
Chairman 
The Pacific Ocean Co-Creation Organization 
2-11-2 Fujimidai Nerimaku, Tokyo 
Japan 
 
Dear Mr. Takahama, 
 
Letter of Appreciation 

We would like to acknowledge that on behalf of your organization, Mr. Nobuchika Ihara 
presented to Kosem Ltd, a MacBook Pro computer, which will be a much needed tool to be 
used in our coffee work. 

As per our agreement, Kosem Ltd in turn, constructed and delivered to our Coffee Farmers 
10 African Beds at an estimated value of AU$ 2,000 to our farmers who produce specialty 
coffee. 

On behalf of our Coffee Farmers who received the African Beds, we would like to extend our 
heartfelt thank you to Mr. Ihara and your sponsors, who contributed in making this possible. 

These African Beds will greatly assist our farmers in drying their coffees and improve the 
consistency of their quality, which will in turn guarantee a better price with good markets. 

Once again, we express our sincere gratitude, and look forward to continue working with 
you. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
MARK MUNNULL 
Managing Director 
Kosem Limited  
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